[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 12-18-2017
PRESENT:  Gianna Muscari – Director, Sara Knickerbocker, Richard Bell
ALSO PRESENT: Mary Weinberger – Town Board Liaison, Joe Norton – Town Supervisor

OLD/RETURNING BUSINESS
WINTER PROGRAM:  As previously discussed, the Winter Program is pending the completion of the Community/Seniors room. Mr. Norton stated that he hopes the Community/Seniors room will be done sometime in February. Ms. Muscari will bring a plan/budget to the January meeting for running a few nights of a winter program when the room is complete. 
MISCELLANEOUS 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR POSITION:  Ms. Muscari would like to begin looking for an Assistant Director at the beginning of the new year. 
EASTER EGG HUNT: The 2018 Easter Egg Hunt is tentatively scheduled for March 24th. This will be added as an agenda item to the January meeting for further discussion and planning. 
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

